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7th June 2022 

 

 

Year 5/6 Pupils 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils will have the opportunity on Friday 8th July to create some culinary 
delights when we welcome ‘The Fun Food Chef’ into our school.  This session is linked with our 
current topic, Ancient Greece. 
 
The sessions will be exciting and an interactive learning experience with Greek food and music 
pulled together with a PowerPoint screen show that is left with the school for follow up work. In all 
the sessions the children mix, mash, blend and chop their way to producing a meal that most 
importantly they get to taste. The children will get to cook up quite a banquet! Have a look at these 
fantastic sessions on www.funfoodchef.co.uk for example workshops.  
 
In order for the sessions to go ahead, we are kindly asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per 
child. Payment can be made online.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it with your contribution by Friday 27th June 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Team 5/6  
 

                                   
Year 5 and 6 Fun Food Chef - Friday 8th July 2022  

 
Child’s name ______________________________Class __________________________ 
 
Please indicate by ticking the relevant boxes:  
 
I give permission for my child to take part in this session  
 
I have paid £7.50 online   (minimum payment £10) 
 
I enclose  £7.50 cash   (no cheques) 
 
 
Known food allergies _______________________________________________________________  
 
 
Signed ___________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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